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Dear colleagues, 

 
MODIFICATION OF THE ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION LICENCE OF NATIONAL GRID 

PLC GRANTED UNDER SECTION 6(b) OF THE ELECTRICITY ACT 1989 

 

Following our Notice on 7 July 2014 to modify Special Condition 1A (Definitions and 

Interpretations) and Special Condition 7D (Arrangements for the recovery of SO uncertain costs) 

to the Electricity Transmission Licence held by NGET, we received one representation by NGET 

on 22 July 2014.  

 

The representation highlighted four minor referencing and format changes to Special Condition 

7D which have now been corrected. 

 

Please find attached the Modification which has been published on our website.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………….. 
Martin Rodgers, 

Senior Manager, Cost and Outputs, Smarter Grids and Governance  

 
 

National Grid Electricity 

Transmission Plc and other 

interested parties 

 

 

 

Direct Dial: 020 7901 7273 

Email: martin.rodgers@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 22 August 2014 
 


